
Theron W


From: Theron W


Sent: Monday, September 9, 2019 2:52 PM


To: craig.mclean@noaa.gov


Subject: Reputation, image


Please pursue your investigation into the reasoning and motive for the disgraceful retraction statement


issued by noaa re hurricane impact.


It is hard to believe that noaa would be a political tool, disregarding scientific information in lew of political


image.


Theron Williams
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